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Message:
I am writing to you today as a concerned Texan
regarding the ongoing redistricting process. I
believe that a decision of this magnitude, which
will have a lasting impact on our state's
representation, should be handled with the utmost
transparency and with the goal of ensuring fair
and equitable districts for all citizens.

The current redistricting efforts, occurring just
four months before a major election, raise serious
concerns about the integrity of our electoral
process. The perception that these new maps are
being drawn to favor one political party over
another is deeply troubling and erodes public trust
in our democratic institutions. I respectfully urge
you to consider the importance of a redistricting
process that is guided by principles of fairness,
not partisan advantage.

I also believe that a nonpartisan committee would
be the ideal body to undertake the critical task of
drawing district lines. This approach would help to
remove the process from the political arena and
ensure that districts are drawn to represent the
interests of all Texans, rather than serving the
agendas of a select few.

Furthermore, the recent actions involving the
Texas Democrats, while they may be seen as a
political maneuver, have been widely perceived as
an overreach of authority and contribute to the
growing sense of political polarization in our state.
This is an issue that is, in my opinion, not befitting
of the great state of Texas.



I am a strong advocate for a democratic process
that is free, fair, and impartial. I hope you will take
my concerns into consideration and work toward a
solution that will restore confidence in our
electoral system.

Sincerely,

Jamie Galindo




